
 

 

For the Record – Press Statement 

 

Publication and 

reporter 

Various media 

Date of article 20.06.17 

Press enquiry The Trust was contacted by various media outlets in and 
asked to provide a statement following the death of Daniel 
Hemmings.  

Trust response 
 
 

COMMENT FROM DIANE WAKE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE, THE DUDLEY GROUP NHS 

FOUNDATION TRUST 

We would like to offer our sincere condolences to Daniel’s family. Unfortunately, as 

there is an ongoing claim, we are unable to comment. 

*** ENDS *** 

For further information please contact Jackie Dietrich, Communications Manager for 

The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust via 01384 244403 or email 

communications@dgh.nhs.uk  
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